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Present:  Barbara Daly, Pat Mathison, Joyce Peace, Marie Mogavero, Marie Merrow, Russell and Phebe 

Galpin, Dr. Charles Gaides, Dana Brien, Donna Boss, 

Meeting opened at 10:05am 

Barbara Daly spoke on the possibility of purchasing the bus in partnership with the Congregational 

Church Youth Groups.  General discussion followed on the “Bus for Us” campaign.   

Mrs. Mathison appointed Marie Merrow as the alternate member to replace Barbara Cavanaugh in the 

voting body. 

Mrs. Brien read the minutes from the last meeting. Dr. Gaides moved to accept the minutes as read, 

Mrs. Boss seconded.  The motion passed. 

Dr. Gaides gave the treasurer’s report for GHSS.  He later moved to remove the GHSS treasurer’s report 

from the minutes, Mrs. Mathison seconded. The motion passed.  

Mrs. Brien reported that the SAC budget had been expended as detailed at the last meeting. 

Mrs. Brien asked how the SAC expenses will be covered until March. Mr. Galpin stated that if the GHSS is 

covering those expenses, then it needs to be brought up at the GHSS meeting.   

Mrs. Boss moved to have the GHSS and SAC meetings on different days, Mrs. Mathison seconded.  The 

motion passed. 

Mr. Galpin moved to adjourn the meeting, Mrs. Boss seconded.  The motion passed.  

The meeting closed at 11:15am.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dana Brien, 

Secretary 


